FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 04, 2016

Attn: Marcel Richards
Sandel Avionics Inc.
2401 Dogwood Way
Vista, CA 92081

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Marcel Richards,
This refers to application, File No. 0739-EX-PL-2015, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. An
email was sent to Barry Dorr on December 3, 2015, inquiring whether the application was a duplicate of a
similar application received about the same time (File #0741-EX-PL-2015). No response has been
received as of January 4, 2016, and in accordance with Part 5.67 of the FCC's Rules, your application is
hereby dismissed without prejudice.
Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 30562

Sincerely,

Nnake Nweke

Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch




